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 Lorica Ave, Broadmeadows  

Dear Resident, 

Please be advised that Power Works will be conducted in your area which may affect access to and 

from your property. 

These works will take place on Wednesday, 26 June 2024  

Between the hours of 6:30am - 4:00pm. 

See map below for road closure points this should help with planning your commute.  It would be 

appreciated if you could minimise traffic flow to avoid delays and disappointment on this day. 

If your power is to be turned off, it is the power providers responsibility to 

notify you.  

Our friendly staff will be onsite to aid you, help with pedestrian movements and accommodate 

emergency vehicles should the need arise. We ask that you treat them with respect as they are 

there to help you. 

Kindest regards,  

ATC  
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